
 
 

OPEN SPACE IMPLEMENTATION COMMITTEE 
 

 
 
Meeting – October 18, 2012- Meeting Opened at 7:10 P.M. 
                                                 Meeting Adjourned at 8:35 P.M. 
 
Attending: Peder Pedersen, Marion Larson, Rob Protano, Visitor-Brian Cline 
 
Next Meeting: Thursday, November 15, 2012- 7:00 P.M. 
 

1. Agenda was accepted. 
2. After discussion and some slight corrections, the Minutes of July 19, 2012, were 

approved. 
3. A suggestion was made by Peder that individual members take on a project and we 

report progress at our meetings. Possible projects should come from 7 year Action 
Plan Schedule in the 2010 Update to the Open Space and Recreation Plan. 

4. Another suggestion by Peder was to have a small informal social period after our 
meetings-possibly at the Harvest Grill.  

5. Agreed we invite Susan Davitt to come to next meeting. More information to follow 
next meeting. 

6. a.) Discussion- Brian will continue to work with Montachusett Regional Trail 
Coalition (MRTC), on regional topics. 
b.) Marion would like to work with Recreation Department. 
c.) Rob-possibly work with Susan Davitt-Very informal at this time. Rob might 
     assist Marion. 
d.) Peder to continue Mapping and GPS Project. 

7.   Rob to retrieve Selectman meeting minutes covering Master Plan Discussion. 
8.   Discussion about frequency of meetings, possibly every other month. 
 
 
Submitted by Rob Protano, Secretary 
 
 

            


